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Dear Committee Members,

I would like to make a submission opposing the proposed Bill on Abortion Law Reform.

To say that a woman has the right to do whatever she likes with her own body is true BUT it is
 absurd to consider abortion just an issue that deals with a woman’s body.  It is much more than
 that – it is another person’s life. A child is a valuable life from conception.

No one should have the right to kill another person - born or unborn.

Thank you for your time,

Gemma Wood
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